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Share your Feedback – Draft Responsible 
Freedom Camping Bylaw 2024 

Submissions close at 5pm Monday 25 November 2024

Submissions hearing: 5 December 2024 

Westland District Council is seeking public feedback on its proposal to make a new bylaw which will manage the 

negative impacts of freedom camping whilst ensuring everyone, including visitors to the Westland region, can 

continue to enjoy our open spaces. 

Full details of the proposed changes are set out in the Statement of Proposal, which can be read alongside the 

Proposed bylaw and other information on our website: https://www.westlanddc.govt.nz/responsible-camping-

bylaw/

Please scan and email this form to the Council. Email: infrastructure@westlanddc.govt.nz

You can also call us with your submission and use the form to help you. 

Phone: 03 756 901 

Freephone: 0800 474 834 

Name* __________________________________________  Organisation (if applicable)   ______________________________  

Email*  __________________________________________  Address  _______________________________________________  

Telephone  ______________________________________  Township*  _____________________________________________  

I would like to speak to Council about my submission  ⃝ At the meeting in the Council Chambers 

⃝ Through a remote option (Zoom link or telephone)  

I do not wish to speak to my submission  ⃝

*Required 

Do you think Westland District Council should introduce the Proposed Responsible Freedom Camping 

Bylaw? 

 I support Council introducing the Proposed Bylaw       I do not support the Proposed Bylaw     Other

Tell us why: 
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The Proposed Bylaw allows for freedom camping in both certified self-contained and non-self-contained

vehicles, do you agree? 

 Yes, I agree       No, I do not agree

Tell us why: 

More pages can be attached if necessary. 

Is there anything else you would like the Mayor and Elected Members to consider?

More pages can be attached if necessary. 

The Proposed Bylaw allows for freedom camping in restricted areas across the Westland District. Are there 

any sites that you oppose? 

 Yes, there are sites I disagree with       No, the proposed sites are acceptable

Tell us why: 

More pages can be attached if necessary. 


